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13.           Favor Barbara  Kappos I want to thank Supervisor Solis and the Board of Supervisors for this motion, 
awareness of this critical issue needs to be in the forefront of our county. 
Thousands of families are impacted by intimate partner violence and 
domestic violence creating generations of trauma. Only through a collective 
effort can we eliminate domestic violence in our communities and end 
generational trauma.

colin M campbell Dear Michelle Vega, Lisa Kiriakidis, William Burkett, Offices Holly 
Mitchell/Kathryn Barger’s office of LA Board of Supervisors, LAVsHate, Gov 
Gavin Newsom, President Biden/VP Harris, President Elect Trump/Vance:

At the recommendation of Kathryn Barger I created the ID# LVHNALUUFG 
with 211 LAVSHate.org.

"AI Accountability Act" signed into law 9/30/2024 by Gov Newsom.  Under this 
new law I identified institutional racism and using healthcare as a weapon 
system and my lawyers refuse to allow me to present evidence of a racial 
hate crime to abuse children by chinese immigrant Tina FAngting Yu and 
DCFS Christine Tarleton planting evidence and breaking federal law.  Would 
LA Board of Supervisors provide a letter to all LA County Family Court that 
African American Judges like Joel Lofton should be allowed to judge racism.  
The court is the correct place to address racism and if we can not present 
racism and be provided tools to curb racism we cannot evolve and this is 
under the AI Accountability ACt to identify racism and persecution of the poor 
using technology.  Michelle Vega - Deputy Chief under LA Board of 
Supervisors said she will need to have the legal team review the statement. 

In the letter from the LA County Board of supervisors, that Michelle Vega said 
on dec 24th, 2024 that the letter had to be general and would need to be 
approved by the legal team.  Could the letter be general to state "Racism can 
be discussed by all lawyers, judges and court appointed assistants in LA 
Family Court.  Also Family reunification should be augmented by using LA's 
general intelligence that has been protecting the electric grid since 2019 we 
want to use to help children connect with parents and undo any racism LA 
county has implemented on it's citizens."

"Healthcare should not be used as a weapon system but as a tool to heal and 
should always have a process to deal with institutional racism in LA County 
Court Systems."

I received two gifts from my son, Colin Thompson Campbell Jan 5 and 6, that 
have not been shared with me since the house was illegally sold on Nov 27, 
2024.   I am requesting family reunification for victims like my son Colin 
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Thompson Campbell who is an adult and was abused by Kaiser Kidnapping 
Kids - KKK and DCFS.

The federal government would like to bring forth our most powerful general 
intelligence to LA County for court and healthcare and the federal budget was 
238.5 Billion for last year 2024 and if LA Board of Supervisors can provide LA 
county a general notification that institutional racism is allowed to be 
discussed in court and use technology to prove racism as ordered by 
President Biden/VP Harris, Gov Gaven Newsom and Senator Dodd.

Respectfully submitted,
Colin M Campbell III
420 El Coronado St
South Pasadena, CA 91030
colinmcampbell3@gmail.com
530 407 2715
Jan 7, 2025 8:15 am

 

 

Danny  Gonzalez The Los Angeles LGBT Center supports the passing of Item #13.
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January 6th, 2025 
Board of Supervisors 
Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 
500 West Temple Street 
Room 383 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
The Los Angeles LGBT Center would like to support Item #13. The Center would like to 
thank Supervisor Hilda Solis for her motion to raise awareness on domestic violence 
prevention via a toolkit and outreach campaign. Domestic and intimate partner 
violence is a critical issue that has a negative impact on the LGBT community. The 
County must continue to identify opportunities to raise awareness and improve 
supports to prevent domestic violence and safeguard our most vulnerable residents. 
The Los Angeles LGBT Center requests the Board to support this important motion. 
 
Sincerely, 
Los Angeles LGBT Center 
Policy and Community Building Department 



 
 
 

 
 


